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708.450.2065
Ms. Lourdes M. Perez, Principal
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Important 
Announcements

January 13-January 29
Winter MAP Testing

January 17
Second Quarter Ends

January 20
MLK Jr. Day NO SCHOOL

January 29-March 3
ACCESS Testing

January 30
Family Night SEL/CLR

4:00-5:30 at Roosevelt School

January 31
Coffee with the Principal

9:00 

Winter MAP Testing
Our Winter MAP Testing began on Monday, January 13. Our students 
have learned so much since August and we are excited to see their 
growth and celebrate their successes. Please make sure your son or 
daughter has a good night’s sleep each night so they can be ready to 
do their best on the tests.

ACCESS Testing
Beginning January 29, some of our students will be completing ACCESS 
Testing. Students identified as English Language Learners will be tested 
in Listening Reading, Speaking, and Writing to ensure they are 
progressing towards English proficiency. 

PowerSchool Parent Portal
Thank you to the many parents who have signed up to use Parent 
Portal. This portal allows you to access your child grades as soon as 
they are entered! If you do not have access, please stop by the office 
with your photo ID to get a copy of your log in information from 
Secretary Perez. 

Cell Phones
We understand that many of our students have cell phones. Please 
remind your son or daughter to make sure his or her cell phone is 
either silenced or turned off once they get inside the building. If a 
phone is confiscated for any reason during the school day, it must be 
picked up from administration by a parent or guardian.

Social Media Usage 
It has been brought to our attention that there has been an increase in 
the number of students using various forms of social media including 
Instagram, Snapchat, and Tik Tok. Parents we would like to remind you 
that each of these has a minimum age rating of 12. There have been 
several instances this school year where videos posted and shared on 
these platforms have caused disagreements between students. If you 
have given your child permission to download and use any form of 
social media, please closely monitor what is being shared. District 89 
has and enforces strict policies on cyberbullying, searching and sharing 
of inappropriate materials that disrupts the educational environment.


